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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Post-16 Transport - Reminder 
 
Since September 2023, Essex County Council have required families to pay for Post-16 transport. All applications 
must be completed and submitted online. 
 
Please complete the form on the following website under 'How to apply' before the start of summer 
term: https://www.essex.gov.uk/school-transport/post-16-transport. 
 
If you feel that you may need some support applying for Post-16 transport, please contact Tasha or Paula in our 
Family Worker team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
School office 

 

  

Headteacher: 
Maggie Loveday  
 
Deputy Headteachers: 
Lucy Crisp 
Lisa Solvey 
 


